Gap Electronic News & Information Exchange Free community e-newsletters serving the Goring Gap

Issue 9, 13th February 2018

View this email in your browser

Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, **please forward to others** and encourage them to subscribe.

Memorial Service for Paul Boughton

We have been asked to publicise the following information about the service which will take place on Friday:

You may be aware that Paul Boughton, the vicar of the benefice of Goring & Streatley with South Stoke, recently died. A service of memorial and celebration for his life and ministry will be held at the church of St Thomas of Canterbury in Goring on <u>Friday February 16th at 2:30pm</u> and there is expected to be a large congregation, made up not only of local people but also of those from further afield. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.



The church wardens of St Thomas'

Genie's Public Information Newsletters report on important news relevant to our local area. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out 'as and when' the information justifies a newsletter. To comment on this or any Genie story, please email contact@genienews.org (no anonymous comments will be published). To ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.

To comment on any of these stories please email mailto:contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use mailto:news@genienews.org